
Dear Mary, 

I have no words that can accurately express the gratitude that my 

family holds for you and your wonderful organization (KAE) KINDNESS 

ABOVE EVERYTHING. Without your generous gift of thousands of 

dollars my family never would have been able to get my nephew the 

help that he so desperately needed for his addiction and mental health 

issues and because of the great work that KAE does we were able to get 

him in the door quickly and on the road to recovery. KINDNESS ABOVE 

EVERYTHING (KAE) is an amazing charity and a huge blessing to me and 

my family. You have given us hope, support and a sense of love for our 

community that we had never dreamed possible. We are forever 

grateful. Xo xo 

 

Sandra Tavares 


